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Dear Parents,

We had a wonderful Grandparents' Day on Wednesday of this week. We shared Mass together, they were
able to have a snack with their grandkids, walk through the renovated library space, attend the book fair,
and visit student classrooms. Grandparents and Grandfriends are such an important part of our students'
lives so it was a blessing to share this time with them!

As you hopefully saw, report cards were released yesterday and we will have our Parent Teacher
Conferences next Monday. If you have not signed up for a conference time and would still like to meet with
a teacher, please reach out to them individually to schedule a time to meet as registration for conferences
has closed. We are looking forward to meeting with parents to discuss how we can continue to partner in
supporting your children. Please remember that we will have a Noon dismissal on Monday to
accommodate conferences!

Halloween is swiftly approaching! We will be allowing students to dress up for Halloween this year. Please
see the guidelines posted below for appropriate costumes. We also have PTO's Chili & Pumpkin fest
coming up on Sunday, October 27. See below for more details!

Finally, a reminder that next Tuesday we will be collecting money in homerooms for Hurricane Relief. The
homeroom that collects the most money will receive ice cream at lunch next Friday. Thank you for your
generosity!

Have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal
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Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars for last week below!

Humility means being modest and not thinking more highly of ourselves than we should. This doesn't mean
that we don't recognize the things that we are good at! However, we should be willing to use those gifts to
serve God and others rather than to glorify ourselves. St. Therese of Lisieux is a great example of humility.
She is a Doctor of the Church known for her "Little Way." The "Little Way" is to ask ourselves in every
situation how we can best show love to others and serve them. She always acknowledged that anything
great that came from her was God's work and not her own. St. Therese, pray for us!

After Care Sign
Up

CruNews 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/


Library & Media Center Blessing
On Sunday, October 13, our new library and media center was unveiled and blessed by the Most Reverend John Iffert,
Bishop of the Diocese of Covington. Below are the remarks from our Principal, Mrs. Wagner:
 
In July of 2023, about two weeks after I became principal at St. Henry, Fr. Lange came into my office and shared that we
had a very generous family who wanted to donate money toward our library in honor of their mother who had recently
passed away. Betty Karceski’s children did not attend school at St. Henry, but after they were grown, Betty found a home
at St. Henry parish. According to her daughter, Jessica Mussio, Betty loved to garden and fought a running battle with
moles in her yard, she loved to read, especially Agatha Christie mysteries, and above all she loved God. It is those
passions that led Betty’s children, Jessica, Jason, and Jarrett, to donate the money for this project.  
 
As we worked on the design for this project, we wanted to make sure that this would be a space that would support a
love of reading and learning in our students far into the future. St. Henry’s has a reputation for having the best school
library in the Diocese and that is a reputation that we wanted to live up to! In expanding the library to include the media
center and collaborative workspace, we hope that this will be somewhere that we can foster creativity and ignite the
intellectual curiosity of our students. As we worked to put together the design, we wanted the space to be bright and
open and to have areas that worked for students of every age. We are so excited for our younger students to have story
time and work in areas that were designed just for them. Our older students also have a space to research, to
collaborate, and share their work.  
     
For our students, this library is their gateway to new worlds, new ideas, and new discoveries. We hope they will find joy in
the pages of the books they read, the research they conduct, and the collaborative projects they undertake in this
wonderful new space.
 
For our faculty and staff, we hope this library will be a valuable resource that will empower them to bring learning to life
in new and innovative ways. We are excited to see how they will utilize this space to engage our students and foster a
love of learning. For our parents and community members, thank you for your support of your children and their love of
learning. We are grateful beyond measure for your commitment to a Catholic education and to the success of our school.
 
Finally, I want to thank Mrs. Bohman, our librarian. She has been involved in every aspect of this project and has put in
countless hours getting this space ready for our students. Our students cannot help but to be influenced by her love of
books and her dedication to helping them find that love within themselves. Kate DiCamillo said that “Reading should not
be presented to children as a chore or duty. It should be offered as a precious gift.” We are blessed, through the
generosity of the Karceski family, to be able to offer this gift to our St. Henry community. Kimberly Wagner, Principal
 
In his comments about the new library and media center, the Most Reverend John C. Iffert, Bishop of the Diocese of
Covington, offered the following: “Let me just add to that, I am a lifelong reader myself and I am glad to hear that there
are still books in the library. I use an e-reader, but there is just something wonderful about a page. Right now, I am going
back and rereading McCullough’s biography of Harry Truman. Truman is so consistent in his witness about how reading
was a constant education to him throughout his life. Reading was the way he said, ‘we encountered the lives of those
great folks who come before us and so it prepares us to be virtuous people and leaders of the world.’ He said, ‘if a
person wants to be a leader in their community they should read about the heroes of previous cultures.’ As your Bishop,
there is a special class of heroes that I want to make sure our young people are reading about and that is the lives of the
saints. Those who know what it is to follow Jesus and face all kinds of challenges and stay true to Him. If we can read
about the lives of the saints and be affected by them, if we can read about the lives of the great civic leaders who have
come before us and see the way God worked through them and then let God guide us and form us into the leaders we
need for our age.”
 
We invite parishioners and families to stop by school and check out our new library and media center. It has always
been an amazing part of our school and now, it is a state-of-the-art facility that will support our students far into the future.

This week's Diocese of Covington Messenger also features our new library/media center. You can read about it here!
 

https://covdio.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/9435MESSENGER18OCTOBER2024.pdf


We love our grandparents!
Wednesday was grandparent's day! Our grandparents went to Mass with us (we had
two to accommodate everyone), enjoyed a treat after Mass, visited classrooms, our



new library/media center, and the Scholastic Book Fair.

In 2022, Pope Francis wrote about the importance of grandparents, "that the elderly
are civilization’s great teachers, living encyclopedias who cultivate memory, show how
we fit into a much larger history, and help us learn how to be human. They unite a
wisdom of head and heart. They reveal that what matters is ultimately not physical
strength and vigor, but the wisdom that comes from God and from time." {National
Catholic Register}

We are always looking for grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc., to help out in our school.
Be sure to share the information below with them and let us know if they're interested!

Archery Registration Now



Open!
Archery is currently open to 6th-8th grade

students, but may open up to 4th-5th
depending on numbers. For more

information and to register for Archery
please click the link below.

Register for Archery Here!

Cafeteria News
MENU CHANGES: Early dismissal October 21; no lunch served
Cafeteria volunteers needed! We welcome all moms, dads, and grandparents to
help serve lunches. The students LOVE seeing their family at school. All volunteers
must be VIRTUS compliant; you can check with our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call the school office, 859-342-2551, regarding the

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/_6Tkxw?vid=188xir
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


requirements. Sign up to volunteer here.

BINGO
Thank you to all of our
parents/grandparents/parishioners/SHCS friends
that volunteer with our bingo. We have several
regular monthly positions that need to be filled.
Volunteers for these positions are exempt from
the pull-tab requirements. Training is provided for
all positions. A coveted Bingo Cru t-shirt is
provided, as is free dinner, drinks, and fun! 
 
Bingo Paper Sales
This is a seated or standing position and requires
the volunteer to review customer's orders, ring
them up using a laptop, collect money/provide

change, and give out bingo paper (some bending/stretching is involved). Great position for those
who don't want to walk or stay late. Shifts are available the third week of the month , 5:00-7:00 PM
and 5:15-7:30 PM.
 
Bingo Caller
A first week caller  is needed from 6:30-10:00 PM. This person should have a commanding voice,
be able to take charge of the bingo hall, and not be afraid of the microphone. Caller calls bingo balls
and keeps the games running smoothly. 
 
Paymaster
A second week paymaster is needed. The paymaster counts money and pays out bingo winners
throughout the night. It is a seated position and requires the ability to use a laptop. Time is 6:30-
10:00 PM. 
 
For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-49626469-cafeteria#/
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


Descendants Audition Form

https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/a5dc35e8-93ed-4968-b7ed-becb7a60338d.pdf?rdr=true


SHCS 1st Ever
Chili/Pumpkin Fest Family Event

Bring a crockpot of your best chili to share -- prizes will be awarded!
Get your gourd on: carve or paint a pumpkin -- prizes will be awarded!
Don't worry about missing the Bengals game -- we'll have it on!

SIGN UP TODAY TO JOIN THE FUN!

Staff Spotlight

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E44A8AD2DA6FE3-52109683-chilipumpkin


NEWSWORTHY



CARRIE WILLIAMS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
EUCHRE TOURNAMENT

Registration is live for this year's event! Register now!
Join us for the third annual Carrie Williams Memorial Scholarship
Euchre Tournament on Saturday, November 30! Come for an
evening of euchre, food and drink, and fun as we raise funds for
the Scholarship! Our first two years were a huge success, and we
can't wait for the third!

Here are this year's options:

Tournament play, including dinner and unlimited soft drinks, is now $40.
For those who would like to take their chance at winning even more, you can opt to play in SKINS
for an additional $10.
This year, the tournament will be a bit shorter, 8 rounds instead of 10.
We’re also offering a new spectator ticket for those that want to come for dinner but aren’t playing
euchre. This ticket will include dinner and unlimited soft drinks for $25.

http://mkt.shdhs.org/lt.php?tid=LU4HAAVQAV8BVR5RAARWTg1TU1geWlIHCBpTVlRSAwZXAFIMB1REAl1SBAMABVNOCQFVWB5WVAFcGlINBQwfBVIDB1IOVgpfXFpVTFMKVwYBUAALHlAFAQAaBAEIVx8MVgBcGQNSAF5cAVZUUApWAQ


The silent auction, split the pot and cash bar will be available to players, spectators and anyone who wants
to just stop by and hang out with us for the night. No need to register if you're not planning on joining us for
dinner.

It’s going to be a blast!  Registration form
Can't make the euchre tournament? Give to the Carrie Williams Memorial Foundation online at any time.

If you’re interested in sponsorship opportunities, donating to our silent auction, or a high school student
looking for service hour opportunities, please contact info@carriewilliamsmemorial.org.

The Carrie Williams Memorial Foundation was founded in 2022 by Carrie's family, with the mission of assisting
students in financial need at local Catholic schools. Education was Carrie's passion, and this was evident in the love

she poured into her students. This scholarship helps her passion live on.

The amendment does NOT propose

http://mkt.shdhs.org/lt.php?tid=LU4HVgRSCQdVVB4GX1ZXTg0DBAkeAFRWCBoCBVZXVAQBAAADAFREAl1SBAMABVNOCQFVWB5WVAFcGlINBQwfBVIDB1IOVgpfXFpVTFMKVwYBUAALHlAFAQAaBAEIVx8MVgBcGQNSAF5cAVZUUApWAQ
http://mkt.shdhs.org/lt.php?tid=LU4ABA9RXABVAh4CVQVcTg1TAVseAwIBChpWAlUGAQcHAAZWDwNEAl1SBAMABVNOCQFVWB5WVAFcGlINBQwfBVIDB1IOVgpfXFpVTFMKVwYBUAALHlAFAQAaBAEIVx8MVgBcGQNSAF5cAVZUUApWAQ
mailto:info@carriewilliamsmemorial.org


or authorize any school choice
program now, it simply keeps the

door open for future programs when
Kentucky’s ready. Learn more about
the amendment and ways you can

get involved in supporting its
passing at

https://covdio.org/yesontwo/.

St. Henry District High School Craft Show
Back at the SHAC!

35 Cavalier Blvd., Florence
Saturday, October 19;  9:00 AM-3:00 PM

$5 entry for over 100 booths
Concessions and raffles available

Come ready to buy Christmas gifts,
holiday decorations and much more!

Dear SHDHS Feeder School Families,

We are excited to share several Save the Date announcements for upcoming events hosted here
at St. Henry District High School! These events are specially designed for elementary and middle
school families, and we encourage you to invite friends from outside our feeder schools who may
be interested in learning more about SHDHS.

SHADOW VISITS/FAMILY TOURS
7th and 8th grade students can register here to experience a shadow visit. Families are also
welcome to schedule a tour of SHDHS using the same link.

OPEN HOUSE
Sunday, November 17, 2024
This event is open to 6th, 7th, and 8th-grade families. Registration will open in October, so mark
your calendars now!

https://covdio.org/yesontwo/
http://mkt.shdhs.org/lt.php?tid=LU5SV1MAWVNRBR5WVQpcTg0NUV8eWlJbXBoGVQkBBwxRVAUEDwZEAgUFB1NRUlVOClYACh5WBFMPGlJWAlEfBVECAQwEXQhRVFIKTFMKVwYBUAALHlAFAQAaBAEIVx8MVgBcGQNSAF5cAVZUUApWAQ


HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT TEST WORKSHOP (OPTIONAL)
Tuesday, December 3, 2024 & Tuesday, December 10, 2024
8th grade students can prepare for the placement test. Registration opens in October.

HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT TEST
Saturday, December 14, 2024
8th-grade students interested in attending SHDHS will take the High School Placement Test.
Registration opens in November.

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Time Location

10/22/2024 9:00 AM Diocesan Curia, Covington

10/22/2025 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

11/14/2024 9:00 AM Diocesan Curia, Covington

11/14/2025 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

12/04/2024 9:00 AM Diocesan Curia, Covington

12/4/2024 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
October 20: Confirmation Commitment Service & Mass, 9:30 AM @ St. Henry
October 21: Conferences; noon dismissal (no lunch served)
October 25: 8th Grade Fun Friday, 2:45-3:45 PM
October 27: PTO Chili/Pumpkin Fest
November 1: No School, All Saints Day (Holy Day of Obligation)
November 4: No School
November 5: No School/Election Day
November 5: Dine to Donate/Erlanger Skyline all day long

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com
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